
 

Attach supporting information and relevant course syllabi, if appropriate. Email this form 
and any supporting materials to the Chemical Engineering Department’s Undergraduate 
Program Director, Prof. Christopher T. Williams (willia84@cec.sc.edu). Once the faculty 
has voted on your petition, you will be informed of their decision. 
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